

Newsletter

October 2016

Bournemouth 2026 Trust Conference & AGM



The annual Conference and AGM for Bournemouth 2026 Trust is coming up on 23 November 2016 from 10:00 - 13:00. Every year we have a great turn out of members and cover a particular theme seeking registrants' participation. It is a great opportunity to network and to also find out what the Trust has been up to over the past year. After presentations, workshops and the AGM, lunch will be served.

Location and details are still to be determined but don't hesitate to secure your spot now by <u>registering here ...</u>

Membership Spotlight: Transforming Together by Elaine Arthur

Tell us about yourself or your organisation?

I founded Bournemouth based Transforming Together, which brings together innovative counselling, life coaching and wellbeing training services. My vision is that you as an individual, group or organisation can have the tailored support and professional expertise you need to help you with one off challenges or over a longer term development programme. You can learn more about Transforming Together and Elaine by visiting the website *here* ...

Why are you a member of Bournemouth 2026 Trust?

Having worked in local government for over 20 years I saw first hand the positive difference that partnership working made to individuals and families. I had the privilege of working across Bournemouth and Christchurch including in Bournemouth Town Centre and Boscombe and I wanted to continue to work in partnership with others in these areas.

Transforming Together



Tailored training and therapy

What can and does the Trust do for you as a member that you find valuable?

I am able to hire a room at The Old School House for my counselling and coaching sessions. I always get a warm welcome and my clients have commented very favourably on the room and convenience of the location. By having this base in Boscombe I have had the huge privilege of working with clients who live in Boscombe who wouldn't otherwise have been able to access the other venues where I am based.

How do you see Bournemouth 2026 Trust being of value to Bournemouth?

Working in partnership across a broad range of areas to improve the quality of life for people living and working in Bournemouth, particularly those who find themselves in disadvantaged positions. Facilitating and fostering a sense of community, bigger perspectives and enabling local people to have the support they need to aim high and improve their long term potential and life choices in Bournemouth.

Buying Social

Buying Social, doesn't mean doing business over a pint at the local pub. It's much more. Social enterprises in the UK have contributed to an overwhelming thriving social focus on giving something back to the community which they live in. Supply Shack is a multi-award winning social enterprise providing a competitive service on a wide range of products including: Office Supplies, Print, Branded products, PVC banners.

Supply Shack It's good business

Supply Shack has a social focus on working with individuals from disadvantaged backgrounds and help give them opportunities in a thriving working environment. What does that mean to you? Simply buying ALL your office products form a social enterprise means your money goes much further without any compromise on price or quality. Find out how we can add value with in your supply chain. Tel: 01202 331686 / web www.supplyshack.co.uk

Recieve 35% Off OSH Meeting Rooms/Desks

If you are a member of Bournemouth 2026 Trust, you can receive 35% off the price of the Old School House meeting rooms and hot desks. Book online and use the discount code BH2026.

Visit the website and book online ...

If you would like to become a member of the Trust if you are not already, you can join here ...



Other News Items

Would you like to present at our Information & Networking Event?

If you would like to provide an update on the activities of your organisation or any other topic at any of our Information & Networking Events, please contact Clare Hirst atclare.hirst@bournemouth2026.org.uk or call 01202 392 053.

Would you like to feature in our newsletter?

Bournemouth 2026 Trust endeavours to publish a newsletter every month. If you have information you would like us to feature in our newsletter, please contact Sara-Jane Brocklehurst at sj.brocklehurst@bournemouth2026.org.uk.